Staff Senate

Held on: June 13, 2006, 10:00 AM Held at: 702 John Gray Library

Lamar University Staff Senate June 13, 2006

I. Call to Order

President, Royce McGuire, called the meeting to order at 10:05 a.m.

II. Roll Call

Secretary, Donna Blaisdell, called roll. There were 18 senators present at roll call. A quorum was not seated.

III. Minutes

Could not be approved, as there was not a quorum present.

IV. Committee Reports

Staff Senate Executive Committee:

Treasurer, Diana Licatino and Secretary Donna Blaisdell reported from the meeting of the Staff Senate Executive Committee with Dr. Simmons on June 9, 2006. The memo from the Health Center employees suggesting a 4-day workweek was presented to Dr. Simmons. Though sympathetic to all Lamar employees who are forced to pay high fuel costs driving back and forth to work, Dr. Simmons explained that the TSUS Board of Regents would never approve such a schedule. A

Anyone interested in purchasing a T-shirt should contact either Lisa Cowart or Sharon Sanders..

V. Unfinished Business

Amanda Doiron will place a Staff Senate T-shirt order with Cotton Cargo on June 14, 2006. Anyone interested, should place their order, and pay their money to Amanda.